
From:  Darren Burdon  
Date:  24 May 2021 at 11:56:48 Australian Eastern Standard Time

To:  Manuel Graeber  
Cc:  Tamara Talmacs  , Kurt Iveson  

Subject:  Private and Confidential

Dear Professor Graeber
 
Please refer to the attached correspondence from Professor 
Stephen Garton, Vice-Chancellor and Principal.
 
Regards
 
Darren
 
Darren Burdon | Executive Officer                              
The University of Sydney                                           
Office of the Vice-Chancellor and Principal                  
Rm 402, F23 Administration Building | The University of Sydney | NSW | 2006 
+61 2 9036 5027  | +61 2 9036 5031 (fax) 
darren.burdon@sydney.edu.au  | sydney.edu.au 
A globally ranked university 
2nd for impact | 4th for graduate employability*
*Times Higher Education Impact rankings 2020 | QS Graduate Employability rankings 2020
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